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A History of Behnke’s September 12 

Did you love Behnke’s Nursery?  Join the Laurel Historical Society Thursday, September 12 
when Stephanie Fleming, VP of Behnke’s shares the history of this treasured local business, 
which closed earlier this year after 89 years.  The program is free and open to the public, with a 
suggested donation of $2 for non-LHS members. The program starts at 7 p.m. at the Laurel Pool 
Room, 9th & Main Streets, Laurel. For more information contact info@laurelhistoricalsociety, 
301-725-7975 or visit www.laurelhistoricalsociety.org. ## 
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